
Presidents Message 

July 2020 

Hello all, Lets start with some good news that most of 

you probably already know. Grape Day Park has given us 

a new date for our 5th Annual Car Show which is 

September 5th, 2020. The website has been updated and 

you probably have received an email letting you know of 

the change. Another email reminder will be coming your 

way as well. We are all very much looking forward to it.                                         

Our June meeting was hosted by member John Gerardy 

at his place in Escondido. We were treated to not 1 but 2 

new Ford GT’s. Both owned by guys named John. Was 

quite the lineup and John G. has a great collection of 

mostly Ford vehicles which are amazing. We also had a 

guest from Athena Racing talk to us about her team. Was 

interesting as well. Check them out on the internet. We 

ended the meeting with a run through some backroads in 

the Fallbrook area. All-in-all, a good day. 

We will continue to schedule meetings and events/runs 

as best as we can with the changing conditions regarding 

covid19. Watch your email for info as well as the 

website. Thanks Eric  

 


